
IMSG 2023 Treasurer’s Report 

 

The Treasurer remarked upon the healthy state of the teams’ accounts and made it clear that this was 

very much to do with very generous terms on which we hired the school theatre. He pointed out that 

there was, consequently, no need to raise the individual subscriptions this year and hoped that this 

state of affairs would continue. 

  

New members were asked if they would put in a contribution for the kit they have borrowed and to 

return it if and when they create their personal version. This was commented on by Martyn as we are 

fortunate in having spare kit curtesy of retired members. 

  

He thanked Vernon for auditing the books and producing the final summary. He also thanked all 

members of the teams for their support and prompt responses to their individual accounts. 

 


